
On Results Day 

Year 13 - 15th August 
  
GCE (A Level) results will be published on Thursday 15th August 2024. 
Students are invited to collect their results from the school between 9am - 10:30am. 
  
If you have applied to university, please make sure you have logged in to UCAS to see whether your 
university place has been confirmed. If you are heading for an apprenticeship or employment, please 
make sure you confirm arrangements as soon as possible. 
  
If you need any assistance with your next steps, we are here to help, and you may drop into School 
between 9:00am and 1:00pm. The Sixth Form team and senior staff will be on hand to provide 
support. 
  
Year 11 – 22nd August 
 
Denbigh Students 
GCSE results will be published on Thursday 22nd August 2024 
 
Students are invited to collect their results from the school between 9am - 10:30am. 
 
Please confirm your Sixth Form place via Applicaa between 9 and 10am or after 1pm – facilities will 
be available in school to log on and complete this if required. 
 
Members of the Sixth Form team, senior staff and our Careers Advisor will be on hand to provide 
support. 
 
A copy of the Sixth Form entry requirements can be found HERE 
  
External Students: 
If you have already made an application to Denbigh you will have received a letter regarding an offer 
of a place. 
 
Those who have accepted their offer of a place have been sent instructions about how to confirm 
your place via Applicaa.  A copy of those instructions are also available here. 
If you are having issues with Applicaa please email confirm6thform@denbigh.net to accept your 
offer. 
 
If you have not yet made an application or have not received an email about a Sixth Form place and 
would like to discuss your options then please email request6thform@denbigh.net 
 
A copy of the Sixth Form entry requirements can be found HERE 
  
Years 10 & 12  
  
If you sat any external examinations and are expecting results, then these can be collected from 
school after 11am on Thursday 15th August (Year 12) and Thursday 22nd August (Year 10). 
  
If you have any questions regarding your results, then please email your subject teachers directly 
and they will respond by Thursday 7th September.   
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